
Communication regarding Walk-In: 

 

Great Public Schools are key to the success of our community, our economy, and the state of 

Arizona.  The students of the Flagstaff Unified School District deserve a world-class education in order to 

be adequately prepared to become our future leaders, caretakers, innovators and citizens.  Quality 

education, with sustainable and equitable funding, needs to be a top priority for our state.  The FUSD 

Governing Board and staff are appreciative of the Flagstaff community as it has continually demonstrated 

its commitment to learning- investing time, expertise, resources, tax dollars and tax credits in our 

students’ education. 
 
The Flagstaff Unified District acknowledges the efforts of its teachers and staff to advocate for education 

funding.  During this process we strive to maintain a focus on teaching and learning without 

compromising student and staff safety. 
    
FUSD staff are planning to hold peaceful #REDforED Walk-ins at a number of schools on Wednesday, 

April 11.  A Walk-in ends prior to the start of the school day when staff enter the building together and 

school carries on as normal.  The purpose of a Walk-in is to raise awareness of educational issues and to 

demonstrate unity among educational professionals and community while allowing for education and 

services to students to continue without disruption.   
 
If you have questions, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s school.   
    
 
 
 
Michael A. Penca 
Superintendent 
928-527-6002 
mpenca@fusd1.org 
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